
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our topic on healthy eating we are going to have a Teddy Bear Picnic. 

We will go to Capel’s Mill on Thursday 24th October. We hope to leave here by 11.30……ish. 

The children will make their own lunches as part of healthy eating. 

Please feel free to join us there, all welcome including grandparents. Bring a bear and a picnic 

and the children will show you around. 

Yours Karen Golding 

 


